
Please reach out to let us know how we can pray for you:

Dave & Mandy DeRocher 5500 Clovercrest Dr. Brentwood TN 37027 


615-480-3279 dave.derocher@uptimeoutreach.org  


Merry Christmas from the 
DeRocher Family



	 We love to celebrate the birth of Our Lord and Savior with 
you.  It is truly the greatest story ever written and it is with utmost 
honor we can partner, pray and proclaim His love together.  This last 
year has been filled with great opportunities to pray for people from 
all over the world, from so many diverse backgrounds, and all 
desperate to know God’s love.  Let’s keep building and believing in 
2022 and trust that He is able to do “above all we can ask think or 
imagine” (Ephesians 3:20).


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 With love,


For unto us a Child is born, 
Unto us a Son is given; 

And the government will be upon His 
shoulder. 

And His name will be called 
Wonderful, Counselor, Mighty God, 
Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.


(Isaiah 9:6)


Dear Friends,


